
Clifton:  I am writing to you on behalf of Governor Musgrove.  Thank you for your e-
mail regarding your school assignment.  I apologize for the lengthy delay in responding.  
As a Christian, Governor Musgrove believes that faith in God is essential to one’s 
personal growth.  As a state senator and as Lieutenant Governor, he supported prayer in 
school and he continues to do so as Governor.  Thank you again for writing and good 
luck in your endeavors. 
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